
Thank you for your understanding.

The play facilities for children above 
13 yrs old at Woodlands Waterfront Park 

are closed for improvement works. 
However the play facilities for children 

aged 2 to 12 are open for use. 

You may choose to use the nearest 
alternative play facilities at Admiralty Park. 

Expected completion date: End March 2026
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